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MSCC STUDENTS RECYCLING BAGS – Members of the Phi Theta Kappa 
International Honor Society at Mid-South Community College have been collecting 
recyclable plastic bags to contribute to environmental efforts in the area. Students 
recently delivered the bags to Wal-Mart which turns the recyclable material into patio 
furniture and chairs at its corporate headquarters. Pictured, from left, include Lawrence 
WatSon, chapter co-advisor Logan Oliver, Phi Theta Kappa President Laura Mason, PTK 
Public Relations Officer Susie Jackson, PTK Vice President Heather Soto, Annette 
McCollum, Katie Hutton, and Pat G. Crume.  
 


